Hartford Primary School



Head: Miss M Fairweather, B.Ed (Hons), N.P.Q.H. Riddings Lane, Hartford, Northwich, Cheshire, CW8 1NA Tel: (01606) 74164

Email: head@hartfordprimary.cheshire.sch.uk
Website: www.hartfordprimaryschool.com

Wednesday 28th September 2016

Dear Parents and Families

Bug Club

This has proved to be a great success and my thanks go to our Teaching Assistants for running this 4 mornings a week. The children's enthusiasm has been delightful. Unfortunately though, we don't have the resources available to supervise children before 08.30am so please do not drop them any earlier than this start time as the children will be unsupervised and therefore at risk. Thanks for your understanding.

Lunch Money

Our Lunch Hound system for payments of school lunches is operated on an 'in credit' basis, and whilst we would not refuse any child a meal, it would be very much appreciated if you could ensure your account is kept in credit. Thank you.

Bikes and Scooters

We have a number of scooter pods for your child to store their scooters and bike racks for bike storage. I would be grateful if you could make use of these facilities for any scooters or bikes being used to travel to and from school. At the moment, there are two bikes still in the first pen after Year 6's Bikeability sessions so if they are yours, could you please collect them.

School Photographs

The photographers will be in school on Thursday 13th October to take photographs of individual children and any siblings who are already in school.

Care in the Car Park

Some parents are driving on to the staff car park to drop off children, creating risk to children walking to school across the car park. It has also been observed that some parents are using mobile phones illegally whilst driving, causing further risk not only to their own child in the car but to others on site. Our local PSCO is working with us to resolve these issues and a couple of parents have offered to support us on the staff car park, but I would ask you to please keep our children safe by not using the staff car park and by not using mobile phones when driving.

Continued	

Readers of the Week

<u>EYJD</u>	<u>1SM</u>	<u>2RB</u>	<u>3AP</u>	<u>4NS</u>	<u>5MH</u>	<u>6JL</u>
Grace K and	George L and	Sam J and	Zara B and	Alfie A and	Annabelle K and	Toby M and Will D
Lucy-Lou A	Emma S	Amy S	Max D	Tom W	Jake F	
<u>EYKR</u>	<u>1NC</u>	2SG	3LM	4HR	<u>5SH</u>	6MW
Isabella C and	Sebastiao C	Harry S and	Rory J and	Harry S and	Summer B and	Sophie A and Toby C
Joseph D	and Gabi B	Jenson H	Sam M	Frances P	David J	

Community News

On Saturday 1st October, there will be an open to bus parade in honour of Matthew Langridge, our local Olympic Gold medallist, starting at Verdin Park at 12.00. The parade will cross Town Bridge, through the Bull Ring, along Watling Street before turning left into Meadow Street. After passing The Penny Black it will turn right, against the flow of the gyratory system, down Venables Road. It will then turn right back onto Watling Street, left into the entrance for the Cumberland Street car park and end at the riverside entrance of Memorial Court where there will be a ceremony on the steps of Memorial Court, followed by a civic reception inside the building. The Council are encouraging as many people as possible to join in the celebration.

Kind regards	
Miss M Fairweather	
Headteacher	
Respect, Aspiration, Responsibility and Pride	
AMENIDMENTS T	O SCHOOL RECORDS
Child's Name	Class
	Teacher
Please amend details for my child as follows (e.g. phone nu	mber, address, contact details):